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     Send a weekly parent newsletter 
     Keeping parents happy by keeping them informed  
 
 
   

 
  
Send a weekly parent newsletter 
   

I believe most of you are already doing this. If you aren't, please start now.  
  
Remember, research suggests that parents are likely to judge your professional 
competencebased on their interactions with your school's organizational systems (i.e. 
Is their bill accurate? Did their phone call get answered? Are they kept adequately 
informed?) 
   

Make it simple for them. 
 
The purpose of a newsletter is to ensure parents have accurate, up-to-date information 
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Make it simple for you. 
 
Ideally, you should have a template that allows you to publish the same information, 
in a similar format, both digitally and on paper. And without retyping it.  
 
Some schools may be ready for digital only. But don't assume. Some parents may 
have very poor internet access. Some may s


